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21 October 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Callington Dance Festival - Wednesday 16 November 2016 

 

Our Dance students have been invited to participate in the Callington Dance Festival, where they will work 

with dancers from other schools and academies in Devon and Cornwall.  They will be able to take part in 

two professional Dance Workshops during the day and then in the evening perform in a Dance Showcase 

alongside the professional artists that led those workshops. 

 

The total cost of taking part in the Dance Festival is £8.50 per student.  In accordance with current 

regulations, participation is by voluntary contribution and clearly if insufficient funds are raised in this 

manner then the trip will not be able to take place.  You can now also pay online via ParentPay. 

 

We will be travelling to Callington Community College by minibus on the day, departing at 10.05am and 

returning to the Academy at approximately 8.30pm; students will be able to confirm our expected arrival 

time by text or phone on the evening.  You will therefore need to arrange for the collection of your 

son/daughter, or alternatively, if you are planning to watch the performance and will be taking your child 

home from Callington, please indicate this on the reply slip.  

 

On the day, your child will need to wear the Academy Dance department t-shirt, suitable dance trousers or 

leggings and suitable footwear and should bring another spare top.  They will also need to bring a packed 

lunch and snacks and lots of water or suitable drinks.  As we won’t be able to leave the building before the 

evening performance, please can your child also bring suitable food for their tea. 

 

As photos and video will be taken as a record of the day, please indicate on the reply slip that you are 

happy for your child to be photographed or filmed. 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip below and the attached Parental Consent Form. 

 

We hope that you will be able to see your child perform as tickets can be purchased on the door for the 

evening performance, which is from 6.30 – 7.30pm. 

 

If you require any further information, please contact me at the Academy or by e-mail on: 

jgoodwin@looe.cornwall.sch.uk  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Joelle Goodwin 

Leader of Performing Arts 
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Please return to Student Services 

 

Callington Dance Festival - Wednesday 16 November 2016 

 

I give permission for______________________________ (child’s name) of Form ______________ to attend 

the Callington Dance Festival and enclose a completed Parental Consent Form. 

 

* I enclose £  ____________ towards the cost of the Callington Dance Festival. 

 or 

* I have paid £ _____________ towards the cost of the Callington Dance Festival online via ParentPay. 

 

 

* I am happy for my child to be photographed/filmed taking part in this event. 

 

 

* I will be taking my child home from Callington Community College after the Festival. 

or 

* I will arrange for the safe collection of my child from Looe Community Academy car park at approximately 

8.30pm. 

 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________________     Date: ______________________ 

 

* Please delete as necessary 

 


